
Instructions:
• Download and review

Spirit Night
Recommendations PDF
available on Spirit Night
main menu tiles for
customization guidelines.

• To customize this
template, double-click any
layer on the left or any
section of the template that
you want to edit.

• For dates please include
year.

• To change the image,
double-click on the
background layer tab on the
left menu or double-click
the image on the template
to see image options

• To edit location details,
double-click on the
location layer tab on the
left menu or the
double-click location
details section on the
template; restaurant name
can be used with no
address or social media
information.

• Type color should be the
same throughout the entire
template.

• To change font color,
double-click on the text
layer tab on the left menu
or double-click the text
layer on the template. Be
sure to highlight the text
and select color options
from the "edit window"
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Join us for food and fun. Come support Beehive
Elementary School Spirit Night. A portion of the night's

sales will be donated accordingly.

Wednesday, May 15, 2019 • 5:30pm-7:30pm

Beehive
Spirit Night

Jordan Landing
7676 S. Campus View Drive
Phone: 801-280-2103
Email: cfajordanlandinglindsey@gmail.com


